
From: Murray Mathers  
Sent: 11 December 2020 13:34 
To: dc <dc@falkirk.gov.uk> 
Subject: Planning application P/20/0530/FUL 

Re the above planning application (23 flats at King Street / Thornhill Road), we would wish to make 
objection on two grounds. 

Firstly, the general inconvenience to the public through loss of parking. The development will (a) 
take away parking for the community centre and (b) impact on parking for parking for other public 
amenities - local shops (which are quite busy with passing vehicles), the public park and ourselves as 
a training facility. There is already a lack of parking in the immediate vicinity. 

Secondly, the loss of open visual aspects in a built-up area will have an adverse social impact as well 
as negatively affecting the wellbeing of people in the area. The park is an important open area and 
though the grass area may not be affected, the removal of the trees and the loss of being able to see 
the openness will have an adverse affect, particularly in an area that already has a number of social 
problems. 

Given these adverse effects, we would be opposed to the proposed development. 

Yours sincerely 

Murray Mathers 
Facility Manager 
My Global Family 

Enclosure 28


